
 

The End of Year Garden Party always falls on the last Friday of June following our last school day. 

The main attraction of the garden party is when the teachers present a show or a play for the 
children and for their families. This is a great occasion for the teachers to show their talents, 
‘hidden‛ personality, special skills or capabilities.We usually organize some outside games and 
activities relating to the story of the play to occupy the kids while their parents are chatting 
with others or talking about summer plans and recall some good memories with the teachers. 

The End of Year Garden Party is the last occasion when A-Z children can share and enjoy some 
family fun and play in our big garden. 

This outside event usually lasts for three hours starting at 10am and finishing 
around 1pm. We serve some refreshments with snacks and fruits for the 
families and as it is a summer party we always invite an ice-cream cart.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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